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The RWT sent from NPR as the weekly test for connectivity between Wyoming Public Radio and 
NPR (our designated PEP) was not received.  The satellite receiver (an SR2000; part of the bank 
of receivers of which the channel selection is fixed-tuned) was found to be de-tuned as were all 
the other SR2000 receivers.  The reason why is impossible to determine from the logs.  Since 
all SR2000s were affected, it seems more likely there was a fault with the signal or corrupted 
data sent on the channel, or perhaps a coding flaw in the SR2000 firmware instead of an actual 
failure with the individual receiver equipment, itself. 
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